
Get in early!
Get involved in the 2016 season

Play over 45’s Football in 2016

To find out how to take part, 
please join us in a fun day...

Bring your boots & some gear and we’ll organise a 
mixed six a side friendly tournament!
Note: Remember that only currently registered players are covered by insurance.

We invite
All current Nepean 

District over 45 players 
and potential players

For an informal 
sausage sizzle 

(byo drinks)
Partners and kids 

most welcome

See you at: 
Inalls Lane Richmond (home of Colo FC)

Saturday 17th October 2015, from 2pm

To discuss O45 competition(s) for the 2016 
season.

We welcome your enquiry:

Colo FC
Larry Circosta	 0418 960 690
lcircosta@onaustralia.com.au
Jop Werle 0412 172 708

Glenmore Park FC
Michael O’Connor 0417 417 621

Sanctioned by Nepean Football Association Incorporated


